
13 July 2019 

B Fraser 
FYI request 

WHANGANUI 
DISTRICT HEALTH BOARD 

Te Poari Hauora o Whanganw 

100 Heads Road, Private Bag 3003 
Whanganui 4540, New Zealand 

Via email: fyi-reguest-10544-5099d6b4@reguest.fyi.orq.nz 

Dear Brodie 

Official Information Act Request - Endocrine Services 

Under section 14 of the Official Information Act, the Whanganui District Health Board (WDHB) received 
a partial transfer of your request from the Ministry of Health. You requested the following information: 

4. How many, if any, transgender individuals have been referred to endocrine services in New
Zealand in the past five years, broken down by year?

5. How many, if any, transgender individuals have been referred to endocrine services in New
Zealand in the past five years, broken down by DHB?

Whanganui District Health Board's response: 
The Whanganui District Health Board does not directly provide endocrinology services as these are 
provided by tertiary level providers for our population. Accordingly we do not have volume information 
for transgender individuals who were referred for these services. 

Should you have any further queries, please contact, contact our acting OIA co-ordinator Maree Langford 
at Maree.Lanqford@wdhb.co.nz. 

s sincerely 

ussell Simpson 
Chief Executive 
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